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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       

                   

ONEDIA COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTER EXTENDS MONDAY HOURS 

 

March 3, 2025 – In response to recent feedback regarding its hours of operation, Oneida 

Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD) has extended its hours on Mondays.  

As of Monday, January 6, the Oneida Community Health Center has been open on Mondays 

between 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. in order to provide more availability and flexibility for families 

and community members. Health center phone lines will also be available during these 

extended Monday hours. Please note that Tuesday through Friday hours will continue to be 8:00 

a.m. through 4:30 p.m.  

The extended Monday hours apply to the Medical, Dental, Optical, Pharmacy and Therapy  

departments at the health center, however, they do not apply to Behavioral Health, which is 

currently located on West Point Road.  

“We appreciate all of the feedback provided by patients and community members through our 

hours of operation survey,” shared Deb Danforth Director of Oneida Comprehensive Health 

Division. “Community feedback helps us identify areas in which we can improve and adapt to 

the changing needs of our community. We are excited to implement these extended hours and 

look forward to sharing more updates throughout the year.”   

### 

Oneida Comprehensive Health Division (OCHD) provides a wide range of health care 

services for members of the Oneida Nation, their descendants and surrounding Tribes. Our 

team of professional health care providers believes in a holistic and culturally sensitive 

approach to care. We offer medical, dental and optical care in addition to community health, 

behavioral health, pharmacy, nutrition and health promotion/disease prevention services. 
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